
Comments:
“Nursery is fab. We love it. We love that you have wrap around care for nursery”

“Great support from nursery upwards”
“Very aware of spotting minor difficulties in learning and finding ways to help children develop and flourish”

“My child enjoys going to this school. They are thriving in this stimulating and nurturing environment”
“Fantastic school, amazing staff. So honoured to have my child at this school.”

“Brilliant school- a real family feel for my daughter. Would recommend to others (and have done)”

We will consider:
• A more thorough communication of curriculum to our nursery parents by way of half termly curriculum newsletters.

• Further parents voice on how the school can ensure it has higher expectations for children- we will hold parent forms
and focus groups and survey in the autumn term.

• Further parents voice on how the school can ensure we make sure our children behave well- although all parents
agreed, we had a higher number of parents who only agreed rather than strongly agreed compared to other statements.

As above we will hold parent forums and focus groups and survey in the autumn term.

Strengths of our school:
• All children are happy and safe at school.

• All parents agree that pupils are well behaved.
• There is good communication about the school curriculum.

• The parents all agree the curriculum offer is strong.
• Parents are well informed about their children’s progress.

• For a small school and small staff, the extracurricular offer is good.

Thank you to all of you who completed our parent survey. We are pleased to share the very positive results:
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